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         February 23, 2019 
  

Dear Arlington High School Families,     

 

The need for scholarship donations to help students attend college is greater than ever. In 

2018, the Arlington Education Foundation awarded scholarship funds to 39 of our 

scholarship applicants totaling $31,150. Each year, we hope to touch the lives of an even 

larger number of our students! 

 

           To accomplish this, we really need your help!   
 

The Arlington Education Foundation provides funding for over 30 different scholarship 

funds through the generous donations from individuals and business donors. A list of these 

scholarships, along with a general description of each, is included with this mailing. The 

selection criteria includes: scholastic achievement, need, community service, special talents, 

field of interest, goals, etc. A few of our scholarships are based on a defined nomination 

process.  
 

The applicants for our scholarships are incredible young men and women from diverse 

backgrounds and experiences. Their achievements in high school are indicative of their 

future success in college. Their plans for the future will undoubtedly impact the world in 

which we live.   
 

Won’t you help create a brighter future for a student by contributing today to this important 

cause? This year, our goal is to award at least $30,000 to deserving students. Your 

donation can go toward our general scholarship fund or you may indicate which of the 

specific scholarships you wish to support.  All contributions are tax-deductible and truly 

appreciated.  Please don’t hesitate to call (845) 486-4460, ext. 20156 with any questions. 
 

Sincerely,  

     
MaryBeth Kaminsky      Ginny Dunn 

Executive Director     Scholarship Chairperson   
*** ************************************************************************************************ 

DONATION FORM 

 

I would like to contribute to The Arlington Scholarship Fund. 

 

Amount $30_____ $40_____ $50_____ $100_____ Other $________ 

 

If you wish to contribute to a specific scholarship fund, please list the name below: 

______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Please make checks payable to “Arlington Education Foundation” or to                                

pay by phone, call (845) 486-4460, x20156 

MasterCard, Visa & American Express are accepted  

(3% of each donation is retained for administrative expenses) 

 

Name and Address:_____________________________________________________________  

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

   

E-mail Address:________________________________________________________________  

 

Please return this form & your tax-deductible contribution by May 1
st
 to 

Arlington Education Foundation, 144 Todd Hill Road, Lagrangeville, NY 12540 

 

**If your company has a matching gifts program, we greatly appreciate your efforts to complete 

their form** Thank You! 
 
 

     Investing 
            in 
  Educational 
    Excellence 


